Interfaith Picnic and Bike Ride 2019
Our annual picnic will be taking place again this year on June 9% in Parkhill Park.

The Muslim Association of Croydon have once again offered to provide some food, although it is nice if
people attending can also bring something to share.

We are also having a "health table’ with information provided by different Croydon organisations and led
by the 7th day Adventist community.

The bike ride will be going ahead again, details to come in our April issue of the newsletter.

Please put the date in your diary now and plan to come with your friends and neighbours.




